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August 29, 1980

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Walter P. Haass
Dear Mr. Haass:

In accordance with direction given in the NRC
letter of February 13, 1978, please find enclosed for
your review and acceptance four copies of B&ROE-COM4-1-
NP-2 (DRAFT). This draft document contains the organiza-
tional changes which were indicated acceptable in your
letter of July 17, 1980 and certain programmatic changes
we intend to implement following your acceptance. All
changes are highlighted by a line to the right of the
paragraph which has been modified.

Please advise me of any additional information
which you may reguire.

Very truly yours,
,/.’//: '{(f./'f-._.. ¢ vana S
William P. Rausch

Director of Project Support
and Quality Assurance Divisions
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